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L-Carnitine has been the most prominent natural 
weight loss supplement in Europe for more than 
a decade due to its effect in improving the usage 
of fat as a source of energy. The usage of fat as a 
source of energy is helpful for people that exercise 
as well as people that are concerned about their 
cholesterol levels.

RXBalance™ L-Carnitine Plus provides 
L-carnitine tartrate, a natural substance that has 
been well researched and is known to be non-
toxic, it has no known side effects, and it is well 
tolerated by young and old. This amino acid is 
synthesized in the liver and kidneys from two 
essential amino acids, lysine and methionine. 
However, as we age, our production of 
L-carnitine can drop significantly, and some 
conditions and medications can cause low levels 
of carnitine in the body. Research shows that 
L-carnitine is necessary for the maintenance 
of good health. It helps to reduce levels of 
circulating and oxidized LDL cholesterol, as 
well as triglycerides, and it enhances exercise 
performance by facilitating glycogen storage 
during low low intensity aerobic exercise and 
balancing fuel utilization during high intensity 
aerobic exercise.

RXBalance™ 
L-Carnitine Plus
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Naturally Speaking
with
Louisa McCarley
RHN, ROHP/RNCP

WILLOW LANE 
NATURAL FOODS

75 Mill St. E., Acton
519-853-3051

“Serving your health needs, Naturally, since 1977”

L-Carnitine now available 
in Canada

GREAT DEALS: There were great prices on all kinds of treats and treasures in Acton on Saturday as Trin-
ity United Church (bottom) staged a yard sale. At St. Alban’s Church, Cynthia Blades (left) and Sharon 
Deforrest offered previously loved items for sale. – Ted Tyler photos

Cops talk tech at free seminar
June is Seniors Month 

and to recognize and cele-
brate seniors, the Halton 
Elder Abuse Prevention 
Network has partnered 
with the Halton Police, 
the Ontario Network for 
the Prevention of Elder 
Abuse (ONPEA), Sheri-
d a n  E l d e r  R e s e a r c h 

Centre (SERC), and the 
Elder Technology Assist-
ance Group (ETAG) to 
provide a free technology 
workshop. 

Learn more about the 
digital world, and how to 
stay safe within it, along 
with some of the new-
est technology gadgets 

and how to keep yourself 
protected against viruses, 
hackers, identity theft, 
internet scams and elder 
abuse.

The workshop is Mon-
day, June 11 from 1 until 
4 p.m., at Sheridan Col-
lege, on Trafalgar Rd in 
Oakville. Free parking 

and refreshments will be 
provided.  To register call 
the Halton Seniors Help-
line at 1-866-457-8252. 
For more information 
contact Constable Wendy 
Moraghan-Elder, Servi-
ces Coordinator, Halton 
Police at 905-878-5511 
ext. 5064.   


